



Special points of interest:

- The 2014 General Election is on November 4th REMEMBER TO VOTE!
- Internships with CPLC are available, let your friends know
- Regional Voter Guides can be downloaded off our website
- If you haven't already, sign up for our email alerts (it saves us time and money)

Inside this issue:

2014 General Election Voter Guides

Local Election Action

Update:

Sex-Selective Abortion 2

"Be Normal &
Change History"
ProLife Conference

A Message from Brian Johnston

Internships Available 4

Life Fest 2015 4

Who Are We? 4

2014 General Election Voter Guides

The California TroLife Council

You have a chance to make a difference in this upcoming election!

To help you when you go to cast your ballot, California ProLife Council has

gathered questionnaires, combed through news reports, and tracked voting records to

compile the positions of most of the statewide and national candidates up for election this November.

Because the right to life is

a legal right that can only be restored by the laws we create, it is incredibly important that we elect pro-life legislators.

The 2014 California Gen-

All of our Voter Guides are organized by specific regional locations in California.

Visit our website to get your Regional Voter Guide

today! We made them one page so that you can print them out to give to your



eral Election is an opportunity you can take advantage of when you go to cast your vote in Novem-

ic ber.

friends, members of your church, or all other places pro-lifers may be.

Your vote counts! Vote Pro
-Life on **November 4**th!

Local Election Action

Local municipalities and counties are often pressured to fund and provide assets for the abortion industry. Unfortunately, many city councils approve this funding—especially if you are silent. Additionally, it is the local School Board that must decide if children can be secretly

released from school for 'medical services' without parental permission. You can change this.

While we have positions for most of the candidates up for election, we are still lacking information for local elections.

Call us at 1-800-924-2490

or emails us at:
info@californiaprolife.org
and let us know that you
want to get involved in

your local elections.

We will give you the tools necessary to get involved and to make a difference in this upcoming election—for you and the benefit of your city!

UPDATE: Sex-Selective Abortion in California



"...girls are being killed simply for being girls and it's happening right here in California and not just third world nations."

- Assemblymember Shannon Grove

Assemblymember Shannon Grove's (R-Bakersfield) bill, AB 2336, which would prohibit a person from performing an abortion if they have knowledge that the purpose of the abortion is to end the life of a girl in the womb, was heard in the Assembly Health Committee on May 8th, 2014. The committee voted along party lines, 13-6, against the bill that would stop sexselective abortion in California.

During her testimony, Grove said, "This is the real war on women: the killing of baby girls simply because they are girls.
We hear often in this Capitol building about

women's rights, equal rights for women, equal protection under the law, equal pay. Well colleagues, girls are being killed simply for being girls and it's happening right here in California and not just third world nations."

Every pro-abortion legislator agreed that this was a terrible and shameful use of abortion, but they were not going to support the bill because it 'infringed' on 'a woman's right to choose'.

The embarrassment was so great that—one week later—they introduced a resolution as a cop-out admission of guilt: ACR-149.

ACR-149 originally condemned femicide and gendercide abortions by making the month of May "Femicide and Gendercide Awareness and Prevention Month." But a resolution has absolutely no weight of law. This simply gives them the appearance of seeming to support the pro-life position. Ultimately, even the resolution was quickly amended and passed to honor "School Attendance Awareness Month."

To learn more about sexselective abortion, visit our website at: http://www.californiaprolife.org/sex-selective-abortion-information/.

"Be Normal & Change History!" ProLife Conference



On September 13, 2014,
California ProLife Council
held the "Be Normal &
Change History!" ProLife
Conference at the Ayers
Hotel Orange in Orange,
CA. The conference gathered high-level leaders of
the pro-life movement with
the goal of showing prolifers how to change history
by using the civic process
that's available to "normal"

American citizens.

The conference challenged attendees to reflect upon the success of similar political movements and role of the Right to Life in American society.

Two featured speakers for the event were Carol Tobias, President of the National Right to Life Committee, and Father Frank Pavone, President of Priests for Life. Both are national



A Message from Brian Johnston

Dear Friend of Life.

We are at an important time with elections coming up, and the restrictions of 'old technology' and communications can be a real challenge. If this mail is the only communications you are getting from us, then please join with us in using the 21st Century tools of communication.

Go to our website **right now** and make sure you have it bookmarked. There you will get voter information to act on **NOW!** Mailing printed information like this is very costly.. and **keeping up with the numerous candidates and policy issues confronting California is vitally important.** We are simultaneously coordinating with our sister organizations in Washington, D.C. and nationwide via National Right to Life and its network of state affiliates. **Please help us keep this information flowing.**

Are you subscribed to our e-mail alerts? Do you use a cell phone?

We at CPLC recently decided to employ some of the same technological tools that the Obama campaign used in its stunning upset over the Romney camp. Why? <u>Because they work.</u>

If you want cutting edge information, please be sure that you give us the quickest and easiest way to reach you. (We will only use text messaging VERY sparingly, but they allow for immediate and widespread communication!)

This mailing alone cost thousands of dollars to reach all the pro-lifers in California! Please use the enclosed coupon and envelope and consider giving the largest amount you reasonably can. You are the ones who help us do this.

We are fighting the toughest issue in the toughest state in our nation, and we can't do it without you!

Many thanks in advance for your kind generosity!

Yours in Life.

Brian Johnston
Executive Director

he largest amount

Remember
California
ProLife Council
in your will.

Visit our
website to get
your Regional
Voter Guide
today!

Crisis Pregnancy Centers

The State government is using your tax money to market and pay for abortion throughout our state.

Many new mothers naturally abhor killing their vulnerable child, but it is often difficult for young women to resist such government-sponsored "cultural coercion".

California ProLife Council provides a listing of every crisis pregnancy center in California. There is hope for that young mother and her child.

Visit our website, www.californiaprolife.org, and click on the link under the Pregnancy Resources section of the Resources page.





Internships Available



Do you know young people in high school, college, or who recently graduated? We are looking for interns that are interested in Communications, Public Policy, and the Right to Life!

Our interns gain valuable experience with grassroots organizing and the legislative process as it relates to the legal right to life. Fall 2014 Internships will focus on life advocacy and campaign work, to make sure we elect representatives that support laws that favor the protection of life.

Position is located in Sacramento. Remote internships also available. Pay: Expenses and college credit at your institution.

Email us at info@californiaprolife.org today!

Life Fest 2015

Life Film Fest is the unique, world-wide film festival dedicated to showcasing films which affirm the importance of the human experience and the



unique value of every life. Life Fest is held, "in the heart of the entertainment industry."

This year, Life Fest's hotel headquarters will again be at the fabulous Loew's Hollywood, adjacent to the Kodak Theater. Workshops, networking events and screenings will take place at the Loew's, the Family Theater Productions screening rooms on Sunset, and the famous Raleigh Studios screening facilities.

If you know an aspiring filmmaker who wants to create lifeaffirming films, have them apply to this year's Life Fest!

To learn more about Life Fest, visit www.lifefilmfest.com.



Who Are We?



California ProLife Council is the state affiliate of the National Right to Life Committee, Inc. We are a part of a nation-wide network of 50 affiliated state groups, thousands of community chapters, hundreds of thousands of members and millions of individual supporters all across the country act on the information they receive from us.

The strength of National Right to Life is derived from a broad base of diverse, dedicated people, united to focus on one issue: the Right to Life itself.

Visit National Right to Life at www.nrlc.org.

VISIT US ONLINE

www.californiaprolife.org









CALIFORNIA PROLIFE COUNCIL

2306 J Street Suite 200 Sacramento, CA 95816

Phone 1-800-924-2490 Fax (916) 441-7508 Email info@californiaprolife.org